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5 September 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Y7 Information Evening 

 

Wednesday 11 September 2019 6:00pm-7.50pm 

 

We would like to invite you to the Year 7 Parent/Carer Information Evening on Wednesday 11 

September, starting at 6:00pm in the main school hall. 

The evening offers an opportunity for us to welcome you to the school and to introduce you to 

some key staff.  It will also offer you an opportunity to meet Mr Lewis, our new Headteacher. 

Following an introductory session with me, Subject Leaders of English, Mathematics and 

Science will be leading sessions on how to best support your child throughout his/her time 

with us.  Mr. Walker (Assistant Headteacher) will also be running a session that will provide 

guidance on Class Charts and pastoral systems.   

There will also be an opportunity to speak to the Heads of House about how well transition 

has gone for your child and to raise any questions that you might have about school systems. 

Please note that for capacity reasons, students should not attend the Information Evening.    

I look forward to meeting you. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr T Johnson 

Deputy Headteacher (Curriculum and Achievement) 
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